
The session looks at sensory processing differences related

to autism.

Understand how your child experiences their senses, learn how

they can easily be overwhelmed and what things you can do to help

them regulate. Parents will have an opportunity to talk about their

experiences. 

 

Where: Tay Street Family Hub, Burnley, 21 Tay Street, BB11 4BU 

When: Thursday 5  June 2025
th

Time: 10:00am - 12noon

 

To sign up, or to register your interest as a new parent:

For more information as a new or existing parent,  please email:

autism@canw.org.uk

Or contact us on 01204 369130

Autism and Sensory

Processing


